
From: Penny Hoffa
To: Clerk - Shared
Subject: Food truck park
Date: Monday, January 15, 2024 6:34:24 PM

I have  many concerns on this project as they have not even removed the snow that just fell
attached are pictures making getting thru the  alley a problem concerns are parking garbage
removal,traffic in the alley,noise I just don't see this as a good idea 
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